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Corporate Crime Control Association
21328 Highway 99E
Aurora, Oregon 97002
503-913-5594

cccacastleman@gmail.com
March 26, 2020
Re: Security Services
To Whom It May Concern,

Corporate Crime Control Association is a locally owned and operated protective service and investigation firm that has been in operation since 1992. For nearly three decades our firm has quietly and professionally protected and safeguarded the construction industry. 

Our officers are well vetted and trained to deal with the myriad of security concerns facing the construction business. Unfortunately, with this pandemic law enforcement has already indicated that they are not purposefully making arrests and only responding to life threatening emergencies. This creates a hardship on those businesses who rely on law enforcement to keep their property safe. This decision has created a mindset within the criminal element that it is open season on closed businesses and construction sites. While we would like to think in difficult times like this that people in our community would be on their best behavior. Unfortunately criminals are opportunistic and have historically proven to take advantage of tragedies like this. And even more disturbing is the amount of people out of work and individuals who would never dream of committing crimes now possibly turning to crime to supplement their incomes.  

Corporate Crime Control Association is utilizing our resources of well-trained officers to combat criminal activity during this pandemic and attempting to eliminate “opportunities” for criminals by being pro-active with crime prevention during this pandemic. As a company we are committed to securing our clients property and assets during this difficult time in history. We are well versed in dealing with the criminal element and have always worked closely with law enforcement in the pursuit of justice for our clients. 

With new implementations of the shutdown of many “non-essential” construction projects we wanted to offer our services to the construction community who may not be aware of our stellar company and reputation. 

As a company and community we must temper fear with reason, panic with patience and uncertainty with education. Should you have a request for competent protective services please feel free to contact me 24/7 Scott Castleman 503-913-5594 cccacastleman@gmail.com

Thank You and Be Safe!

